
 

The City of Santa Rosa does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities in its employment, services, benefits, 

facilities, programs, or activities. Requests for accommodations, auxiliary aids, or services necessary to participate in a City 

program, service, or activity, including printed information in alternate formats, are available by contacting the BPU 
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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED INCREASES AND/OR REVISIONS TO  

MISCELLANEOUS FEES AND CHARGES 

FOR WATER AND WASTEWATER RELATED SERVICES 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the Board of Public 

Utilities Thursday, December 15, 2022, at or after 1:30 p.m., utilizing a hybrid public 

meeting format.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive oral or written public 

comment prior to the Board of Public Utilities action on the proposal to increase and/or 

revise miscellaneous fees and charges for water and wastewater related services. 

 

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments prior to the public 

hearing.  Written comments submitted to the Board of Public Utilities at the address listed 

below and received prior to the close of the public hearing on December 15, 2022, will be 

presented to the Board at the public hearing.   

 

To slow the spread of COVID-19 and to protect the health of the public and staff, the City 

is conducting hybrid public meetings with streaming video and telephone options. 

Meeting access information (including instructions) and meeting documents are available 

online at: https://santa-rosa.legistar.com/Calendar. 

 

Online Access: www.zoom.us/join - Meeting ID: 845 6859 6164 

Phone Access: Dial: 877 853 5257 (Toll Free) Meeting ID: 845 6859 6164 

Members of the public may also participate in person at City Council Chamber at 100 

Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA. 

 

Data indicating the amount of cost, or estimated cost, required to provide the services for 

which the fees and charges are levied is on file at the Santa Rosa Water Department, 69 

Stony Circle, and available for public inspection. The office is open Monday through Friday 

from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Comments and questions may be directed to Kimberly Zunino, 

Santa Rosa Water, 69 Stony Circle, Santa Rosa, CA 95401, telephone 707-543-3960 or e-

mail: kzunino@srcity.org. 

 

Dina Manis, Recording Secretary, Board of Public Utilities 

69 Stony Circle, Santa Rosa, CA 95401 

 

PUBLISHED: December 5 and 10, 2022 

https://santa-rosa.legistar.com/Calendar

